
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Doors Open for Algonquin Businesses in Rockcliffe!  

 
FALL 2012 

 
Canada Lands Company CLC Limited (CLC) is commencing its planning and consultation process 
to redevelop the former Canadian Forces Base (CFB) Rockcliffe in Ottawa, which CLC acquired 
from the federal government in 2011.  CFB Rockcliffe was originally established by the Department 
of Defence in 1898. The base was once home to over 450 military families, but since 1994 has 
been decommissioned.   
 
Prior to acquiring the lands, CLC and the Algonquins of Ontario (AOO) entered into an innovative 
Participation Agreement, executed in 2010. This Agreement establishes a direct financial interest 
for the AOO in the development of one of the most desirable and valuable parcels of land in 
Canada.   
 
The Agreement also provides opportunities for the commemoration of Algonquin heritage and 
business development ventures. Specifically, CLC and the AOO are committed to maintaining a list 
of qualified Algonquin companies with the capacity, experience and financial strength to provide 
consulting services or to undertake various elements of servicing to support the redevelopment of 
the site. These services include engineering, road construction, sanitary and sewer installation and 
landscaping – and a host of other opportunities. CLC is committed to informing these companies of 
any tenders associated with the redevelopment of Rockcliffe.  
 
It is expected that development and construction at the Rockcliffe site will not begin for another two 
to three years. In the meantime, CLC is seeking the services of qualified landscaping companies to 
implement an ongoing program of landscape maintenance to manage the growth of vegetation on 
the site.  
 
The AOO is interested in learning whether there are any eligible Algonquin companies, contractors 
or suppliers who are available in the spring of 2013 to carry out this landscape maintenance work.  
 
If you would like to learn more about this or other future business opportunities, contact the 
Algonquins of Ontario Consultation Office toll free at 1-855-735-3759 or 613-735-3759 or by email 
at algonquins@nrtco.net.  
 
To obtain general information about the Rockcliffe Redevelopment Project, visit 
www.clcrockcliffe.ca or to view CLC’s contracting policy visit: www.clc.ca/policy/contracting-
policy.  

 
Watch for further details about these exciting business opportunities! 
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